
OQUIRRH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
School Community Council Minutes

Tuesday, Sept. 20, 2022
4:30 pm

Join Zoom Meeting:
https://uetn-org.zoom.us/j/81262405845?pwd=dVRqbzROR0M3OUVpZG1YMVNqSjdMUT09

Meeting ID: 812 6240 5845 Passcode: 383034

1. In attendance:
Shauna Worthington (principal)
Carletta Taylor (assistant principal)
Andrea Harris (6th grade teacher)
Jimmy Anderson (parent)
Mindy Van Dyke (parent)
Jeannie Wade (parent/3rd grade teacher)

2. Review and update council member roster, vote on council positions
Chair: Shanna Anderson
Co-chair: Mindy Van Dyke
Secretary: Andrea Harris
Motion: Jimmy Anderson
Second: Jeannie Wade
Vote: All yes

3. Set the year's meeting schedule
○ JANUARY 18, 2023 @ 4:30

■ Review Safe Walking Routes for 23-24 Plan (usually due end of Jan)
■ Review School Digital Citizenship and Safety
■ Review 21-22 Final LAND Trust Report
■ Review 22-23 LAND Trust Plan Progress

○ MARCH 21, 2023 @ 4:30
■ Review 23-24 LAND Trust and TSSA Plans, Due March 24, 2023, will

require online signatures of all council members

https://uetn-org.zoom.us/j/81262405845?pwd=dVRqbzROR0M3OUVpZG1YMVNqSjdMUT09


4. Celebrations
○ We have a new assistant principal, Carletta Taylor, and she’s been a great

addition to our school.
○ We have a new marquee on the front of the building and a new sound

system in the gym.
○ This summer our staff read a book about kids these days and how they

need connections with people. We’ve been working hard to develop
positive and engaging relationships with each student.

○ We’re in the 2nd year of our 3 years with USBE’s Assessment to
Achievement Plus program focused on multi-lingual learners. We continue
to participate in professional development and site visits with outside
coaches. We have about 50 new students this year who are multi-lingual
learners. The JPJMS Latinos in Action students are visiting each Monday to
help in an assigned classroom.

○ We have a full-time STEM teacher for grades K-6, and she’s off to a great
start.

○ Our Family Learning Center preschool for 4 year olds reopened this week
for the first time since COVID.

○ The PTA sponsored a very successful carnival last week and our staff was
very involved and supportive. We had a great turnout from families, and
students had a really good time.

○ We’ll be starting Battle of the Books for all 4-6 graders, thanks to a
partnership with our PTA.

5. Review Safe Walking Route and New Breakfast Time

6. Questions, Concerns
○ We have 9 part time jobs still open, and we’re looking for applicants. Keep

your eyes and ears open for people who may want to work with us.

7. Training Information
○ All new principals and new SCC Chairs need to attend one of the SCC Trainings for this

year.
■ September 28, 2022 - 6:30-7:30 p.m. - Join Zoom Meeting LINK

■ September 29, 2022 - 6:30-7:30 p.m. - Join Zoom Meeting LINK

○ Please invite your SCC Chair to attend this important Jordan Parent Advisory
Committee (JPAC) meeting with the Jordan District Board Members.

http://uetn-org.zoom.us/j/5191979211
http://uetn-org.zoom.us/j/5191979211


■ October 18, 2022

■ JATC-S in the auditorium

■ 6:30-8:00 pm
○ Live online council training: save the date! Our annual online council member training

will be held on the following dates. Email invites will be sent out to all council members
on October 21st (following the Oct. 20th deadlines)

■ Nov. 9 (12 pm)
■ Nov. 9 (7 pm)
■ Nov. 14th (12 pm)
■ Nov. 14th (7 pm)


